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ñThe Heart of the Community 
Serving Senior Citizens Since 1966ò 

Dundee Community Schools 

The Village of Dundee 

Monroe County Library System 

Dundee Area Senior Citizens Center 

Dundee Area Senior Citizens Center 

Info found on Page 5  

Info found on Page 4  

Serving Dundee & Maybee 

Info found on Page 6  
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PAGE 2 

Did you know?  
LOOK for our next        

Community Newsletter to 
be out between  
May 14-31, 2018 

Contact Phone E-mail 

Edward Manuszak, 
Superintendent 

734-529-2350 
Ext. 11000 

edward.manuszak@dundee.k12.mi.us 

Jenny Wilson, 
Ad. Assôt to Supt. 

734-529-2350 
Ext. 11001 

jenny.wilson@dundee.k12.mi.us 

Sharon Ramirez, 
Chief Financial Off. 

734-529-2350 
Ext. 11002 

sharon.ramirez@dundee.k12.mi.us 

Eva Wade, 
Payroll Director 

734-529-2350 
Ext. 11003 

eva.wade@dundee.k12.mi.us 

Stacy Hamet, 
Accounts Payable 

734-529-2350 
Ext. 11004 

stacy.hamet@dundee.k12.mi.us 

 
Follow Mr. M.  on   

Twitter! 
@ManuszakEdward 

STAY CONNECTED  
WITH Mr. M.!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hi there!  My name is Edward Manuszak, Superintendent 

of Dundee Community Schools.  We are very thankful that 

you have allowed us the ability to move forward with the 

forty-seven identified facilities projects with the passage 

of the November 7, 2017 Bond Request!  This was such a 

vote of confidence for us as a district. As we begin the   

process of planning for these projects,  we have compiled 

an updated scope of work list for the public to view within 

this newsletterΦ 

Important News  
Parent Transparency Reporting 

and School Finance Research 
Collaboration Project  

 
On February 2, I sent home a letter        
discussing the recently released            
information about a new reporting site 
that allows parents/families to check in 
on how our school district is doing.  It 
compares our district to others from 
around the state and can be found on 
our district website.  Additionally, in  
December, our Board of Education    
approved a resolution supporting  the 
School Finance Research Collaboration. 
At our February 12 Board meeting the 
Board of Education watched a video 
providing highlights about this very   
important study.  You can find the link to 
the  video on our district website, which 
informs the public how much funding 
should be set aside for students.  

Monroe County Fine Arts   

Festival  

 
On Wednesday, May 2, 2018, our 

school district will participate with the 

other nine public school districts in 

Monroe County to allow our 9-12 grade 

students the opportunity to join together 

in a day to celebrate the Arts. There 

are choices of approximately fifteen 

tracks for students.  The registration 

process for this event will begin on 

March 1 and our hope is to send as  

many Dundee High School students as 

possible to have a day of learning with 

an ñexpertò teacher, on the campus of 

Monroe County Community College.  

The day will culminate with a 6:30 p.m. 

event, open to the public, that will be         

produced and presented at the Health 

Education Building at MCCC.  Students 

will need to register through the     

counseling department at the High 

School. 

D.C.S. Dates to Remember: 
 

March 9       1/2 day of School for 
                                Riverside Academy Only 
 
March 23       1/2 day of SchoolðES,   
           MS, HS  - End of 3rd M.P. 
           Riverside Academy Full   
           Day of School 
 
March 30-April 6  Spring Break 
 
April 9                     School Resumes 
 
April 20                   1/2 day of School-District 
                                Professional Development 
 
May 18                    1/2 day of School - District 
                                Professional Development 
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Sponsored by: MEEMIC/Leski Insurance 

Nan Richards, HS Science Teacher  
October 2017 

Nicole Bahny, MS ELA Teacher 
November 2017 

Rachel Palmer, District Nurse 
December 2017 

Raleigh Atkinson, MS Science Teacher 
January 2018 
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Welcome Home, Ms. Sharon Ramirez! 
Ms. Sharon Ramirez began officially as our new Chief  
Financial Officer on Monday, February 5, 2018.  She is a 

Dundee graduate who worked for the district from        
1985-2000 in the Business Office.  In 2000, she took a   
position with Toledo Public Schools and most recently was 

the Chief Financial Officer at Bedford Public Schools.  
She took the place of Ms. Quackenbush, who retired on 
Jan. 31. 


